
 
 

Ruby has been an employee of Central State since 
May, 1994. She will be retiring May 31,  2019. 

 
On behalf of the entire staff at Geddes and Central 

State Employees we are wishing her farewell on her 
retirement day. Ruby has been a faithful and efficient 
employee. Geddes Home would like to personally thank 
her for her years of dedication to the consumers and the 
home, and her services will be missed. Ruby's dedication 
and selfless hard work are an example for everyone to 
follow. 
 

Thank you Ruby and good luck. 
Relax and enjoy your retirement! 
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